
NLM/NEH Programming Survey Email Solicitation

Greetings from the History of Medicine Division of the National Library of Medicine (NLM)!
Thank you in advance for a few moments of your valuable time.

I am reaching out because you participated in an NLM co-sponsored symposium or seminar 
between 2013 and 2018. My colleagues and I would greatly appreciate if you would complete a 
brief survey [linked] about the long-term impacts of that program on your professional 
development. This survey is voluntary and anonymous, and it should take no more than 5 
minutes to complete. Your responses will be valuable in evaluating the long-term impact of 
NLM’s programming and learning how we can improve future activities.

Information gathered through this survey may be reported and shared with our partner 
organizations for partnership and program improvement purposes, and such sharing will be 
anonymous and cannot be connected to you. If you do voluntarily provide personally identifiable
information, this information will be redacted from your survey responses for analysis and 
reporting.

If you are interested in participating, please click here [linked] to begin the survey, or copy and 
paste the following link into your browser:

[hyperlink]

If you have any questions about this survey, please contact me directly at 
jeffrey.reznick@nih.gov. Thank you for participating!

Sincerely,

Jeff
___

Jeffrey S. Reznick, PhD, FRHistS (he/him/his)
Chief, History of Medicine Division
National Library of Medicine of the National Institutes of Health
8600 Rockville Pike
Bethesda, Maryland 20894-3819
Landline (301) 827-4596 
Mobile (301) 742-7027 
Email jeffrey.reznick@nih.gov 
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